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Abstract 

 

Ready to transform everyday video into valuable insight and decision making? The NVIDIA 

Metropolis platform makes it easy to create robust smart city solutions through deep learning. It’s all 

powered by proven NVIDIA technology—from NVIDIA®  Tesla®  in the data center and the cloud 

to NVIDIA Jetson™ at the edge. This talk will discuss NVIDIA’s latest  technologies for developing 

smarter solutions, including deepstream for Jetson for simplifying development of high-performance 

video analytics applications, TensorRT - programmable inference accelerator, and Jetpack - get up 

and running fast with AI applications. 
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